PCT

NOTIFICATION CONCERNING
AVAILABILITY OF THE PUBLICATION
OF THE INTERNATIONAL APPLICATION

PATENT COOPERATION TREATY WO 2022/198028

PCT/US2022/020919

From the INTERNATIONAL BUREAU

Date of mailing (day/month/yvear)

22 September 2022 (22.09.2022)

To:

PROSE, Amanda

WESTMAN, CHAMPLIN & KOEHLER, P.A.
121 South Eighth Street, Suite 1100
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55402
ETATS-UNIS D'AMERIQUE

Applicant's or agent's file reference

G185-0001WO1

IMPORTANT NOTICE

International application No.

PCT/US2022/020919

International filing date (day/month/year)
18 March 2022 (18.03.2022)

Priority date (day/month/year)
19 March 2021 (19.03.2021)

Applicant

GUERTIN, Matthew

under No. WO

O nas republished the above-indicated international application on

The applicant is hereby notified that the International Bureau:

D has published the above-indicated international application on 22 September 2022 (22.09.2022)
under No. WO 2022/198028

Please forward copies of any such requests to pct.legal@wipo.int.

For an explanation as to the reason for this republication of the international application, reference is made to INID codes (15),
(48) or (88) (as the case may be) on the front page of the published international application.

- A copy of the international application is available for viewing and downloading on WIPO's website at the following
address: https://patentscope.wipo.int/ (in the appropriate field of the structured search, enter the PCT or WO number).

- The applicant may also obtain a paper copy of the published international application from the International Bureau by
sending an e-mail to patentscope@wipo.int or by submitting a written request to the contact details provided below.

Warning: Following publication of the international application, applicants, agents and inventors may receive misleading requests for
payment of fees that appear to come from the International Bureau of WIPO or other patent Offices which are unrelated to the processing of
international applications under the PCT.

Agents are particularly encouraged to be vigilant and alert their clients about this practice. Examples of such requests for payment which have
been received by the International Bureau can be found at: http://www.wipo.int/pct/en/warning/pct_warning. html.
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